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SPRING 2 2024 

 

19th February 2024 
 

Mon 19th Feb  INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tues 20th Feb  SCHOOL RESTARTS – KS2 IN CLASSROOM BY 8.45am &  

KS1 IN CLASSROOM BY 8.50am 

Thurs 22nd Feb Thinking Day – Members of Girlguiding & Scouting (See details below) 

Fri 23rd Feb  Sharing Worship 10.15am (Parents by invitation only) 

 

Fri 1st March  Sharing Worship 10.15am (Parents by invitation only) 

 
ACHIEVEMENTS 

STAR OF THE TERM – Friday 9th February  

Rainbows – Lola, Oak – Daisy, Apple – Mersana, Willow – Florence, Ash – Logan, Sycamore – Amelia & 

Isabelle, Beech – Kate 

 
BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We hope you all had a restful half term and enjoyed a pancake or two on Shrove Tuesday.   

 

The advert for our new head will be posted this week.  If you do know of anyone who may be interested in the 

role, please ask them to contact the office for details. 

 

Please ensure that your child(ren) are present in their classrooms for registration; KS2 by 8.45am and KS1 by 

8.50am.  If your child is later than these registration times, please ask them to enter via the office so we are able 

to record their late attendance and dinner options.   

 

We look forward to some warmer and brighter days in this half term. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs PH 
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INSET DAY – TUESDAY 23RD JULY MOVED TO MONDAY 24TH JUNE 2024 

We confirm that the INSET DAY on Tuesday 23rd July has been cancelled and rescheduled to take place on 

Monday 24th June 2024.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

THINKING DAY – THURSDAY 22ND FEBRUARY 

If your child is a member of the Girl Guides or Scouts (Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts) they 

can wear their uniforms to school if they wish on Thursday 22nd February for Thinking Day. 

 

Every year, on February 22nd, the Scouting movement celebrates the birthday of Lord Baden-Powell (b.1857), 

and his wife, Olave (b.1889), who was the first Chief Girl Guide. This is known worldwide as Founders Day. It is a 

day for Scouts and Guides to renew their promises together and reflect on how the century old values of 

Scouting still resonate in the fast-changing modern world. Members of Girlguiding call this day Thinking Day.  

 

PARENTS EVENING INVITES – 19TH & 20TH MARCH  

Invites for Parents Evenings have been sent out on Monday 19th February; please contact the office if you have 

not received an invite to book your meeting with your child’s class teacher. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY – FRIDAY 8TH MARCH  

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 8th March.  All children may come dressed to school in costume 

of their favourite book characters.  We encourage, wherever possible, that costumes are recycled, borrowed or 

homemade.  For those children who have Forest School on the Friday, they may wear their waterproofs over the 

top of their costumes, change into or come into school in (with their costumes in a named bag) their Forest 

School kits for their sessions.   

 

ALSO IN BOOK BAGS/ONLINE: 

 National Book Tokens for World Book Day 

 Year 6 Letter from Mrs PH 

 

 

 

 


